JOHNSTON
ALLISONHORD

October 01, 2012

PLEASE JOIN ATTORNEYS FROM JOHNSTON,
ALLISON & HORD TO REVIEW AND DISCUSS HOW
THE OVERHAUL OF NORTH CAROLINA’S LIEN
AND BOND LAWS AFFECTS YOUR BUSINESS.

Please join attorneys from Johnston, Allison & Hord to review and discuss how the overhaul of North
Carolina’s lien and bond laws affects your business.

DATE: Friday, October 26, 2012
TIME: 8:00 a.m. — 12:00 p.m.

LOCATION: Myers Park Country Club
2415 Roswell Avenue
Charlotte, NC 28209

Breakfast will be provided.

Please RSVP by October 22 by clicking here.

Please note that the above text does not constitute legal advice nor does it create an attorney-client
relationship. Should you be in need of legal services regarding a particular matter, please reach out
directly to one of our attorneys. Click here for our full website disclaimer.
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